

Brecksville-Broadview Heights City School District

BBHCSD will Return to 5-Day/Week, In-Person Learning on 10/26 Please Complete Declaration of Intention 2.0 Below

October 1st, 2020

Students and staff will return for 5-day/week, in-person learning beginning on Monday, October 26th, per a meeting of the Board of Education that took place earlier this week. While details will continue to be communicated in the coming days and weeks, a few important reminders about this return, are outlined below:

- The BBHCSD asks you to complete an important Declaration of Intention 2.0 questionnaire by clicking this link so that you can share your child(ren)'s plan regarding their prospective return on October 26th. We ask you to complete one Declaration of Intention 2.0 for each child you have enrolled in the District. Please complete this Declaration of Intention 2.0 no later than Tuesday, October 6th.
- Kindergarten will be full day for all students this year, with no tuition. Parents who are
 more comfortable with a half-day Kindergarten option are free to continue in a halfday program. Please contact your specific building principal if your wish is to remain
 half day. All Kindergarten parents can expect more information and updates in the
 near future, so please stay on the lookout.
- Please be advised that for balancing purposes and in order to provide appropriate services, there may be teacher assignment changes. The District will do its best to minimize such instances.
- This return to 5-day/week, in-person learning will continue through the rest of the 2020-2021 School Year unless otherwise noted, thereby eliminating the previously mandated Remote Learning Period between November 30th and December 18th.
- Keep in mind that these changes are always subject to updates and orders from the Ohio Governor and Cuyahoga County Board of Health.

District administrators and principals will continue to work hard to finalize necessary decisions and communicate updates with the community as soon as possible. We thank everyone who participated in last night's Town Hall meeting, and for your continued patience, flexibility, and support.

As a reminder, our Homecoming Parade will take place tonight, beginning at 6:15 p.m. The modified parade route will kick-off from Brecksville Municipal Lot, near the fire station, and travel to the center of Brecksville, around the gazebo and back to the starting location. If you can attend to encourage and show support for our High School students by watching along the parade route, following social distancing requirements, please do so. Our Homecoming Court will be announced before our home football game tomorrow night, and this year's King and Queen will be crowned at that time. See more specific details about Homecoming festivities by clicking here.

Please remain on the lookout for future important email correspondence with details and information about our return to 5-day/week, in-person learning on October 26th.

Sincerely,

Joelle Magyar Superintendent of Schools

Homepage Departments Parents

Brecksville - Broadview Heights City School District





